
Sign us up for Council E-Blast and Monthly Electronic Newsletter
Sign up your Unit Committee Leadership Team and parents to receive a monthly 
electronic Council newsletter and e-mail blast of important changes in policy.  Our 
secured system will protect your information from spammers.  As a Council we are 
seeking to reduce the number of mailing lists maintained on computers.  If you have 
questions, contact Council Webmaster Wayne Rascati at chumash90@cox.net.
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